
                                    

Dear Third Grader,
 
We hope you are having a wonderful summer.  We are looking forward to working with you in
third grade and to a new school year that is sure to be filled with fun and excitement!

Some of the exciting units you will study in third grade include Cultural Diversity, Economics, Life
Cycles, Motion, and the Solar System!  You will also learn cursive writing, multiplication, and
division.  Keep practicing your addition and subtraction facts!

As you prepare for the beginning of the school year, we would like to provide you with a list of
school supplies that you will need for 3rd grade. We are looking forward to a GREAT school year!  

Sincerely,
The Jamison 3rd Grade Team

Third Grade General Supplies
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